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Prize draw winners announced

Three members won £50 each in vouchers after updating their contact details on
PCS Digital.

At the end of 2023, we ran two prize draws for members who checked and
updated their contact details on PCS Digital.

The first draw closed on 31 October and the second on 10 December.

Three members were chosen randomly from everyone who logged into PCS
Digital to check and/or update their contact details before 10 December.

They were Helen Watkins from Land Registry Telford, Rebecca Briant from HMPO
Wales and South West branch and Andrew Robinson from Capgemini National
branch.

Andrew said: “I think it is important that all members keep their contact details up
to date to ensure that we can be made aware of any important information that
the union needs to provide us with. How else would I know that I was a winner?”

And Helen said: “Keeping contact details up to date is extremely important. I then
know that all relevant information will reach me and I’m up to date with all union
matters, particularly important at this current time.”

Make sure that your details are up to date, particularly your personal email
address and ballot (postal) address by logging into PCS Digital.

https://mypcs.pcs.org.uk/s/login/
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